
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

No need to pack away those winter items that you no longer wear. 
During the month of April, donate them at any of our branches to 

help a child in need! 
 

All items collected will be donated to the Boys & Girls Clubs of Delaware 
 

We are accepting new and gently used: 
 

  Coats 

 Hats 

 Scarfs 

 Gloves 

 Sweat clothes 

 Mittens 
 Socks 
 Snow pants 
 Earmuffs 
 Hoodies 


